
February 9, 2016  

 

 

Mr. Carl Torgersen, Deputy Director  

State Water Project  

California Department of Water Resources   

P.O. Box 942836, Room 1115-9  

Sacramento, CA  94236-0001   

 

 

RE: Reacquisition of Table A Water, Santa Barbara County  

 

 

Dear Mr. Torgersen: 

 

The Central Coast Water Authority has expressed an interest in acquiring 12,214 acre-

feet of Table A water.  The Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation 

District is interested in additional information as to what would be required to pursue this 

acquisition.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Fayram, Deputy Public Works 

Director, at tfayram@cosbpw.net or at 805.568.3436.   

 

Sincerely,    

 

 

Peter Adam 

Chair of the Board of Directors  

Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation District 


